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Landfarm Permit

Per my discussion with John, these changes will reg.'t in a permit
modification to reflect the correct size of tre landfarm, the
abandonment of MW-1 and installation a new monitoring well, and an
annual TCLP analysis in , ace of the annual EP Toxicity analysis.
Therefore, please modify tne permit as appropriate to reflect these
changes.

This landfars ha® not yet been used for any sludge disposal. The first
disposal for this site is expected to ocour in 1992,

Should you have any guestions concerning this matter pleade contact me
at (704) 373-8250,

Sincerely,

John 8. Carter
Technical System Manager
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Dnync . nualnll, Assistant Enginenr
Envircnmental Services, Water Protection
seneration Services Department
Attachments
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ce Mr. Rex Gleason-Mooresvil.e Regional Office






